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The Centre for Human Rights, Faculty of Law, University of Pretoria, 
in collaboration with the Chilean Embassy, invite you 

to a seminar on

Latin America and international law:
Tradition and innovation

delivered by

Ambassador Maria Teresa Infante
(currently a candidate for the International Tribunal for the Law of the Sea)

Date:		 Tuesday 15 October 2019 
Time:	 12:00 – 13:30
Venue:	 SRC Board Room, Hatfield Campus,
		  University of Pretoria
Enquiry: 	 thuto.maqutu@up.ac.za
RSVP:	 Please click here to RSVP by 14 October 2019
		

Professor Infante is a Full Professor University of Chile. She was Director of the Institute of International 
Studies of the University of Chile (1987-1994), and co-Director of the LL.M. Program on Investments, Trade and 
Arbitration, offered jointly by the University of Heidelberg and the University of Chile, Santiago and Heidelberg, 
Germany (2008-2014). She is a former President of the Chilean Society of International Law, Member of
Committees of the International Law Association, Member of the Institute of International Law, Member 
of the Instituto Hispano Luso Americano de Derecho Internacional, and President of the Latin American 
Society of International Law (SLADI) from 2016 to 2018. Professor Infante was also Directora Nacional de 
Fronteras y Límites del Estado of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Chile between 1997 (July) and 2014.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdmstHocTyX9Mod-FTFjdbxFPQrsE8v-CMzwHvjsAGApjBwyg/viewform

